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 I have had a suggestion from one of you that we should put on our 
website a banner of some sort indicating the amount of money the state 
owes us.  I had a suggestion from an employee that we should put this 
amount on both of our school message boards.   

These items are certainly things we could do, but I am not 
comfortable doing that without the BOE all wanting to do so.  I don’t know if 
I am entirely comfortable with the potential message it sends, but I am 
certainly open to discussion about it.  Let’s use this time to discuss the 
benefits and consequences of these actions.   


